Government of West Bengal
PPublic Works Department
‘“NABANNA’ (8" floor), 325, Sarat Chatterjee Road, Howrah-711 102
Tel.No.033-2214-5444, Fax No.2214-5825 & L-mail: secpwd(@wb.gov.in

No. 239/ SPW /2018 Dated, Kolkata, the 10" September, 2018

From : Arnab Roy,
Principal Secretary to the Government of West Bengal

To ; The Director General of Police, West Bengal,
‘NABANNA?, 325, Sarat Chatterjee Road,
Howrah-711 102

Sub: Right turn on Flyover at Dunlop Bridge.

Sir,
This refers to above.
Engineering Experts of the Department and the undersigned had visited the
Flyover and inspected the same.
One bearing of the flyover has been damaged and needs to be replaced. Till its
replacement the Flyover is vulnerable and the following have been advised:
i) No heavy vehicle should ply on the flyover till replacement of the bearing.
ii) Speed of small vehicles should be restricted to 10 km / hour on the flyover till
the repair.
I request that all concerned may be instructed to strictly implement this.
Yours faithfully,

(Amab Roy)
Pr. Secy. to the Govt. of West Bengal



